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Fairfield Township Fire Corps program is working to save lives in our 

community. The members of the Fire Corps in cooperation with the Red 

Cross are on a continuing mission to replace out dated and non-

functional smoke detectors. 

 

Through a partnership the Red Cross provides the smoke detectors and 

the Fire Corps provides the staffing to visit homes in our community. 

 

This program kicked off over two years ago and continues to reach out 

to our residents. We have replaced hundreds of detectors since the 

beginning of the program. 

 

Fire Corps members target a small area of the community at a time. 

They evaluate homes’ existing detectors. Provide assistance in changing 

batteries(supplied in a partnership with 859-Boardup) or replace detectors when appropriate with 

new 10 year units provided by the Red Cross. 

 

This program is provided as a community service at no cost to our residents. If you are in need of 

assistance with your smoke detectors, need assistance with changing batteries, or replacement of 

battery operated units, please contact us for assistance. 

 

You can email me directly at tthomas@fairfieldtwp.org or you can 

call my office at 513-785-2240 and we will schedule an 

appointment for either the Fire Corps or a Firefighter to visit your 

home to assist you.  
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